
http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=26312 

Curfew In Place On Kickapoo Reservation
(KNZA)--A Tribal Curfew is in place. 

That reminder, affecting minors under the age of 18 on the Kickapoo Reservation, is given by the
Kickapoo Tribal Police Department. 

The curfew, which applies to young residents and non-residents alike, takes affect each night at
11:00, including holidays.  

Those under 18 who must be out after curfew have to be accompanied by a parent or guardian, or be
in attendance, or returning from, an organized school, church, Tribal or other public function. 

Violating curfew on the Kickapoo Reservation is punishable by a fine up to $250.00. 
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